
Town Vision Sub Committee monitors progress on Business Plan 

The Town Vision Sub Committee is responsible for producing the Town Council’s three-

year business plan which was adopted in April 2024 and will be in place until March 2027.  

The sub committee comprising of eight Town Councillors will now monitor the Business 

Plan Priorities, Vision, Aims and Objectives on behalf of the Town Council to ensure 

delivery. Each committee/sub committee will review their deliverables, scoring their 

progress and report back to Town Vision.  

The six strategic priorities of the Business Plan are: 

 Boosting Jobs and Economic Prosperity 

 Health and Wellbeing 

 Housing 

 Travel and Transport 

 Climate Emergency 

 Recreation and Leisure 

The Business Plan can be viewed in full on the Town Council website - 

www.saltash.gov.uk/index.php  

To monitor the Business Plan regularly the Town Vision sub committee agreed future 

meeting dates with all meetings starting at 6.30pm in the Guildhall: 

 24 October 2024 

 23 January 2025 

 24 April 2025 

Members of the public are welcome to attend all Saltash Town Council meetings, any 

questions to committees/sub committees need to be submitted in writing no later than 

12noon the day before the meeting via email enquiries@saltash.gov.uk or posted to The 

Guildhall, 12 Lower Fore Street, Saltash PL12 6LW.  

 

End. 


